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    These steps are to maintain appropriate social distance and protect the health of our        
families and staff. 

 
• Arrive at the school from 10-6 on Friday, 4/3. 
• Please line up on the sidewalk, standing on the tape lines which are 6 feet apart 
• Please wait in your car if there is not enough room on the sidewalk 
• When you get to Table 1, let the staff member know the name of your child, 

grade, and teacher. 
• The staff member will get the packet and slide it down the table to you. 
• Please exit to the right and back to the parking lot. 


